
From: Nathalie George 
Sent: 6/12/2021 10:55:25 AM 
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox 
Subject: DA2021/1522 

Dear Council 

Despite the amended plans this application still entails the destruction of established and 
important native trees, at a level which is not acceptable for our area and therefore I object to 
this application. 

Yours sincerely 

J N Cuthbertson 
4 Coonanga Road 
Avalon Beach NSW 2107 

2021/846471


